
Announcements for October 23rd-27th, 2017 

 

 There is a gymnastics pizza party and awards right after school on 

Wednesday, October 25th.  Please meet in the cafeteria.  Gymnasts 

should have their ride pick them up at 3:30. 

 

 Any 6th through 8th grade students and any staff member interested 

in participating in Yoga, Walk, and Running Club should report to Ms. 

Madrigal’s classroom, 1125, on Tuesday, October 24th, after school 

for a brief meeting.  Please make arrangements for transportation 

going home before the meeting day.  Rides should be there by 3:00 

pm on October 24th. 

 

 

 Drama Club will meet on Wednesday, October 25th, in the cafeteria 

from 2:45-4:00. 

 

 The HMS Halloween Dance will be on Thursday, October 26th.  Cost is 

$5.00 and concessions will be available.  There will be a Halloween 

costume contest.  Prizes will be given for Scariest, Cutest, and Most 

Creative Costumes.  You do not have to wear a costume or 

participate in the competition, but if you would like to, you MUST be 

at the dance between 5-5:15.  Only costume contestants will be 

allowed into the dance at 5:00.  All other students will be allowed 

into the dance at 5:30.  Remember, the dance will be in the new 

cafeteria so please wear shoes, please enter through the exterior 

cafeteria doors, and you WILL NOT have access to the hallways or 

your locker at any time.  Please tell your ride to pick you up near the 

cafeteria doors at 7:00 pm. 

 

 

 This week is National Red Ribbon Week.  Please wear red on 

Wednesday!!! 


